
 

 

 

ECO COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

TUESDAY 17 OCTOBER 2017 

 

Present:  

Reception Dehryn  
Year 1 Maleah & Corey 
Year 2 Max & Shannon 
Year 3 Alexander & Jessica 
Year 4 Louis & Olivia 
Year 5 Filip & Lacey 
Year 6 Caerwyn & Kate  
 

Staff present: Mrs Huntington, Miss Allen, Mrs Guerin and Kim Lague (minutes). 

 

This week we were privileged to be visited by Natasha Pierson from Huntingdon in Bloom.  Natasha works for 

the Town Council and came along to talk about incentives they are able to support including planting. 

Natasha asked the children about their gardening experiences and if they had had any success in growing 

things.  Children talked about what they had achieved and told Natasha about the Wildlife Haven and how 

they hoped to develop it. 

Natasha gave us some wonderful books to share with our classes, one entitled Grow Your Own Veg by Carol 

Klein and the other Vegetables and Fruit in Pots – simple steps to success.  Each class will receive a copy of 

each book. 

Natasha also gave us seeds for planting including flowers and vegetables as well as tips and markers for our 

children to use. 

We will be contacting classes about these gifts and how they can use them.  We are looking forward to seeing 

lots of wonderful planting and growing in the future. 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 7 November 2017 when we will be working in the Wildlife Haven again so please can 

our Eco Councillors come prepared with their wellies and tools. 

 


